
Elementary Summer Reading

Parents, please encourage your child to read books that they enjoy during the 
summer. 

If you need book suggestions, Mr. Martin, our elementary librarian, will be in the 
Leu Elementary Library, every Wednesday during the summer from 8:00 to 3:00. 
He is happy to answer any questions and loves recommending books. 

You can also email him at any time at Bmartin@stjweb.org.
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